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Presbyterian exists to improve the health of the patients, members, and communities we serve. 

www.phs.org 

Aug. 23, 2021 

 

Subject: Presbyterian Is Issuing Payment to Centennial Care Providers in the Hospital Access Program 

 

Dear Provider,  

 

Presbyterian Health Plan, Inc. (Presbyterian) is committed to ensuring providers receive timely payment. 

As requested by the New Mexico Human Services Department (HSD), Presbyterian has enclosed 

payment for your participation in the Hospital Access Program during the first and second quarter of 

2021. 

 

As soon as possible, please confirm whether you received this payment by Aug. 30. You may instantly 

confirm receipt of payment online at the following link: 

https://phs.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eV9drgxTED7DobQ. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Provider Network Operations (PNO) relationship 

executive. Their contact information can be found in the PNO Contact Guide available at 

www.phs.org/ContactGuide.  

 

As always, thank you for partnering with us to improve the health of the patients, members and 

communities we serve. 

 

 

Provider Network Operations 

 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

Phone: (505) 923-5141 

Contact Guide: www.phs.org/ContactGuide 

 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 27489, Albuquerque, NM 87125 

Location: 9521 San Mateo Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113 
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